13.

ORBITER EXTENSION AND REVIEW OF BUS SERVICES

The Board considered a report outlining the current review of bus services being
carried out by the Canterbury Regional Council and providing the Board with the
opportunity for input into the decision making process.

The Board decided:

1. That, before the Bromley No 23 and New Brighton Queenspark No 29
routes are confirmed, the Canterbury Regional Council be urged to
undertake a thorough review of the effects of the proposed new routes, the
other people affected and the needs of the users, with particular attention to
the areas of Brookhaven, Raupo Street and Wandstead Place.

2. That the officers submit a list of al known community groups in the
Hagley/Ferrymead area to the Canterbury Regiona Council to assist its
consultation process.



